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November 2, 2007
Dennis Francesconi, R. Ph.
125A Proctor Avenue

Revere, MA  02151

Re: In the Matter of License No. 17216 – Complaint Docket No. PH-06-094
Dear Mr. Francesconi:

The Board of Registration in Pharmacy (Board) reviewed your request for termination of the voluntary surrender status on your Massachusetts pharmacist license related to the Consent Agreement you entered into with the Board in resolution of the above referenced Complaint Docket, effective October 24, 2006.  

Please be advised the Board voted to reinstate your license on October 23, 2007 to probationary status in accordance with the terms of the Agreement.  
You can, therefore, return to practice as a pharmacist in Massachusetts.  As you know, you must continue to comply with all terms and conditions of the Consent Agreement.  Please contact Tim McCarthy at 617-973-0910 with any further questions or concerns.

Sincerely,

Sophia Pasedis, Pharm. D
President Elect
Decision ID No. 1626

cc: Fishman & McCarthy
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